

Miller Elementary School

Principal: Blair Klco Student Support Coordinator: Torian Billings

Dear Miller Families.

This is a busy week in P-CCS, so I thought it important to send these mid-week reminders.

- Please watch for an email communication from Anthony Ruela, Executive Director of Middle Schools, Data, and School Improvement, regarding the fall administration of the NWEA assessment.
- CHECK YOUR EMAIL AND TAKE OUR SURVEY District administrators have recommended a half-day hybrid model to the Board of Education for consideration. Of the different hybrid models considered, district administration believes the half-day model is the most instructionally sound model for our students. We recognize that all hybrid models may present challenges for our staff and families. Please check your email early this week for a link to a survey that is designed to gather your input on the subject. This survey closes on Thursday, October 8 at noon! Individual responses will be kept anonymous, and all results will be reported and analyzed in whole.
- P-CCS released a communication on Thursday, October 1, that included a
 written and audio message from Superintendent Merritt reviewing the events of
 the board meeting on Tuesday, September 30, as well as a video that shares in
 detail our rationale behind the recommendation of a half-day hybrid model. This
 video can be found at https://youtu.be/oFuLiIG29J4.
- The Board of Education and district administration discussed specific elements
 of the hybrid models during the Special Meeting on Friday, October 2. You can
 view the video of this discussion as well as all Board of Education meetings at
 https://youtu.be/TXiZbGf5W51.
- A letter identifying the cohort to which your child(ren) were randomly assigned
 was sent to all families on Monday, October 5. A generic copy of the letter can
 be found <u>HERE</u>. This letter includes scheduling information for each cohort in
 either proposed hybrid model. If you did not receive this notification, feel free to
 email me.



Miller Elementary School

Principal: Blair Klco Student Support Coordinator: Torian Billings

- **PTO Meeting** Tomorrow, Thursday, October 8 at 7:00 pm is our first PTO meeting this year. Please join the conversation by going to Zoom.us.
 - o Enter the Zoom meeting ID: 832 6898 0654
 - o Password: Miller

I hope you have a great week! We are Miller and We are Proud!

Sincerely, Blair Klco We are Miller and We are Strong